
Friday 14
th
 May 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
Today we started the countdown to our next ‘Golden Day’ which will take place on Friday 28th May 2021.   
We know that the ongoing national Covid restrictions for ‘holidays’ to many destinations are still in place – 
so for our Golden Day we thought we would do some ‘virtual travel’…and go around the world (in school!!) 
 
 

Each class will take a slightly different approach depending on which countries they decide to ‘visit’ but 
there are some whole school activities as well which will involve most of the children.  Here are some of the 
things we have planned: 
 
1.  Friday 28th May will be a non-uniform day for all children.  We hope the 
‘around the world’ theme will provide plenty of scope for possible outfits – perhaps 
casual clothes as a tourist/holidaymaker heading abroad, or the colours of a flag 
from another country…or something specific linked to a class theme: 
[e.g. Reception and Year 2 will be aiming to ‘visit’ as many different countries 
as they can during the day,  Nursery and Year 1 will be ‘flying across to’ the USA 
- red, white and blue/stars and stripes/Disney, Year 3 will be ‘visiting’ Italy – 
green, white and red; Year 5 will be ‘travelling’ between Italy and Greece (blue 
and white); Brazil will be the ‘destination’ for Year 6, while Year 4 are enjoying a 
Mediterranean cruise] 

 

 
2.  From Reception upwards each class will have a Spanish dance workshop to learn 
the Flamenco…led by Mme Taylor. 
 
 

3.  For those in school all day, our lunch will have an Italian theme – with 
pizzas being delivered from Sambucas for all the children – we will need a menu choice 
from returned (see below) – and Neapolitan ice-cream provided by the Hungry Hatch!   
 
As always for our Golden Days there will be NO CHARGE FOR THIS DAY – the costs of the activities, the 
dance workshop, any class refreshments and the Sambucas lunch will be provided free for all children 
who earn the right to take part.   
 

As with all our ‘Golden Days’, attendance is dependent on each child following the Eastlea rules in school 
and at lunchtimes.    We are hoping to include all children; however, for those who are struggling to follow 
the rules, we will be in contact with parents to discuss ways to support children to get them ‘back on track’ 
in terms of behaviour.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Miss E Beeston  
Head Teacher 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



‘Around the World’ Golden Day May 2021 – Sambucas Pizza order 
 

Name:  ………………………………………………………………..                 Class:  ……………… 
 
 
 My child does not want a Sambucas pizza and will bring their own packed lunch for Golden Day 
 
 
OR 
 
My child would like a Sambucas pizza lunch as follows:  Margherita (cheese/tomato) 
 
          Pepperoni 
         
          Ham 
 
           
     
          
Signed:  ……………………………………………………….. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


